
THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON 

March 6, 1925. 

Dear Mr. Carter : 

I have just recei ve your l etter of 

the 12th ultimo , and wish to thank you 

for your kindness in sending me samples

o the Star- Telegram' s very fine soft 

shell pecans, and pl acing me on the per-

monent list to receive the same from time

to time . 

With best wishes for tho success of your 

pecan arm, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter , 
Forth ~orth Star- Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 
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